
Appendix 1 

Topic and suggested by Update Status / Proposed action 

Car Parking 
 
Councillor Sean Gaul:  
(Feasibility of free parking in 
Bicester Town Centre) 
(Councillor Neil Prestidge: 
Decriminalised parking in 
Kidlington) 

The next meeting of the review group will be 
arranged for early March with the view to 
completing a proposed Car Parking Strategy.  

Cllr Yvonne Constance and Rikke Hanson from Oxfordshire County 
Council attended the meeting of 5 December 2018 and discussed 
the possibilities of decriminalisation of parking in the Cherwell 
District. 
 
It is anticipated that the draft Strategy will be submitted to the 
Committee’s March meeting and, subject to agreement, to 
Executive in June to agree it go out for consultation.  
 

Canalside Strategy.   
 
Councillor Cassi Perry: 
If done well, canals can be very 
successful in drawing people to 
a town.  What is the strategy to 
include the Oxford Canal as an 
attraction to Banbury Town  
 

A report ‘Banbury Strategic Investment Vision’ went 
to the 1 October Executive.  The report set out how 
CDC would use its own resources to enable the 
overall vision for Banbury and Banbury Canal-side to 
be realised. 

The timetable for the Supplementary Planning Document for 
Banbury and Canal-side is being reviewed  
 

Kidlington and Bicester Town 
Centre – Progress against 
master plans 
 
Councillor Neil Prestidge 
Councillor Lucinda Wing: 
Should a strategy to encourage 
High Street Retailers to town 
centres be in the Masterplan? 
 

At the meeting of the Committee in October 2018, 
clarification was sought regarding reference to 
‘failing’ town centres. 
Committee clarified that it was action against 
masterplans that was sought, therefore the topic 
title has been amended.   

Officers have been advised of the clarification provided by 
Committee. Officers from Planning Policy have indicated they 
would be willing to respond to any relevant questions and the 
item is currently listed under “items to be allocated” pending 
confirmation of officers availability to attend a meeting.  
 

Emergency Planning 
 
Councillor Cherry 

The Chief Operating Officer has agreed to attend a 
future meeting of the Committee to present to 
members.  

The item has been scheduled for the March 2019 meeting of the 
Committee 

http://modgov.cherwell.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=115&MId=3014&Ver=4
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